SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE KILLDEER SCHOOL BOARD, KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION, AND DUNN COUNTY COMMISSION
Killdeer School Wrestling Room
September 22, 2020, 7:00 P.M.

School Board President Pam Kukla called the joint meeting between the Killdeer School District, Dunn County Commission, and Killdeer City Commission at 7:02 P.M.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  School Board Directors present:  Pam Kukla, Levi Bang, Scott Bice, Larry Lundberg, and April Dutchuk.  Dunn County Commissioners present:  Board Chairman Craig Pelton, Bob Kleeman, JoAnn Marsh, Reinhard Hauck, and Daryl Dukart.  Killdeer City Commissioners present:  Commission President Chuck Muscha, Kevin Candrian, Carey Praus, Logan Wallace, and Kelly Summerfield.  Others present were Scott Harmstead, Brett Morlok, Jeff Simmons, Karter Kleeman, Rose Hurt, Heidi Brenna, Karter Kleeman, Andrew Cook, Kerry Diaz, Jon Lowry, Brock Pittsley Tracey Dolezal, Jeremy Wood, David Lym, Brent LaPierre, Curt Jannsen, Matt Oase, and roughly 20-30 plus audience members not listed due to no list being given.  Present via virtual call were Nate Bouray, Wyatt Voll, Nick Naujokas, and others not listed due to no list given.  Present list subject to changes due to unidentified callers on the virtual call and in person attendees who did not sign/weren’t identified. 

The topic of discussion for the meeting was to discuss and mutually agree upon the components of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) submitted to the Killdeer Public School District from the City of Killdeer.  Discussion took place amongst the School Board & Reps, County Commission & Reps, and Killdeer City Commission & Reps.  There were no motions or approved items by the City Commission at this meeting.  For items motioned/approved by the Dunn County Commission and Killdeer Public School District, please refer to their recorded minutes for September 22, 2020.  

School Board President Pam Kukla adjourned the meeting at 7:56 P.M.   

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Chuck Muscha, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator 


